New Highland Elementary
Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting
February 13, 2009
 
The New Highland Elementary Site Based Decision Making Council met on Friday, February 13, 2009 at 2:33 pm in the school library.

 
Members present included:  Jackie Gibbons, Connie Goff, Joan Hill, Pancy Jones, and Lana Mitchell.
Visitors present:  Jennifer Hobbs, Debbie Alexander, and Donna Slatton
Agenda---Mrs. Goff recognized the visitors present and reviewed the agenda.
 
Minutes---The minutes of the January meeting were reviewed.  Jackie Gibbons made a motion to approve the minutes and Lana Mitchell seconded it.

  
Financial Report---The financial report was reviewed by council members.  Jackie Gibbons made a motion to approve the financial report and Pancy Jones seconded it.
Old Business

Policy Concerning Cap Size---Jackie Gibbons shared she will be able to present a final policy concerning classes being at caps at the March SBDM meeting. 

School Safety---The safety procedures for parents who bring their children inside the building each morning was implemented on February 9, 2009.  The majority of the parents have displayed a positive attitude concerning the new procedure.  After a brief discussion it was decided the council would revisit this issue next month.  This would give the council more time to obtain feedback from parents and staff.   
“Teaching Like A Rock Star” Seminar---Ms Goff shared the teachers who attended the  seminar shared that it was a exceptional motivational workshop.  
Round Table Discussion---Ms. Goff shared that on March 11th, New Highland SBDM Council will meet with Hardin County School Board members.
New Business 

Title I Coordinator, Debbie Anderson, presented a Title I Budget to the SBDM Committee.  The committee moved to purchase the following with Title I funds:


Brain Pop for grade levels K-5



Developmental Reading Assessment for grades K-3



Parental Involvement

It was decided the remainder of funds (if any), items could be purchased at the discretion of the Title I Coordinator, Debbie Anderson.

Motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 3:14 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Joan Hill
 
 
 
 
